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M-2022-013 Two Rivers TR01 Second Adequacy Extension Request

1 message

Jenna Lohmann <Jenna.Lohmann@respec.com> Mon, Sep 16, 2024 at 3:28 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Garrett Varra <gvarra@raptormaterialslic.com>, Peter Christensen <Peter.Christensen@respec.com>

Hello Patrick,

This is a request to extend the decision date for the Two Rivers TR01 Second Adequacy Response by 30 days (from
September 19, 2024, to October 19, 2024).

Thank you,

Jenna Lohmann, PE

Project Engineer
¥ jenna.lohmann@respec.com Q@ 720's Colorado Blvd, Ste. 410S
, 3 720-775-6427 x1415 Denver, Colorado 80246

0 303-589-3045 5!
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